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Coming Rule Change Makes
License Reactivation Less
Burdensome - Missouri
Lawyers Weekly Features
Heather Bub
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Missouri Lawyers Weekly features Heather Bub in an article on license activation.
In the article, Heather explains the difficulty she had when trying to reactivate
her Missouri law license and steps she took in order to reconcile this issue for
other individuals looking to reactivate their licenses. A new rule which will make
it much simpler to reactivate a law license was approved last month by the
Missouri Supreme Court will officially go into effect on January 1.


